Botanic Garden update #dundeewestend

Following the announcement on COVID-19 Level 4 restrictions, the University
of Dundee Botanic Garden has advised that it will remain open for all local
Dundee residents to visit, apart from the following dates:

Hogmanay — 31st December 2020
New Year’s Day — 1lst January 2021

Staff, Friends and Students who are residing in Dundee can enter by showing
their respective cards.

All non-members must pre-purchase a ticket via the Viator or Trip Advisor
here.

The café is not open and this will be reviewed on 15th January as we learn
more about the lifting or otherwise of Tier 4 restrictions.

With your continued support, the garden remains a safe site to exercise for
those who live in Dundee. In planning your visit, patrons are asked to comply
with the latest guidance on travel and social distancing at this critical
time.
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